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“...inasmuch as you 
have done it unto one 
of the least of these my 
brethren, you have 
done it unto me.”
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April 27, 2019 from  4-7 pm 
1196 Penderlea Hwy, Burgaw 

 

Tickets $25 each includes dinner and a game. 
 

Dinner is a choice of Pork Loin or Herb Roasted Chicken, 
Baked Potato, Salad, Roll, Strawberry Sherbet, Coffee and Tea. 
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Did you know there 

is no-charge to the 

guest? 

Did you know another ministry 
uses the center called Kairos? 



Matthew 25 Happenings 
 

 

December We had 10 family members. They came in from Silver 
Spring, MD and Virginia Beach, VA. Those from NC came from 
Swannanoa and Maiden. 
 
January we had our first board meeting of the year and set a date for 
our first fundraiser, it will be on April 27, 2019 from 5-7 pm.  Our ice 
machine quit working so we will be purchasing  a new one. The cost 
of the machine with tax is $3000.  
 
February Ten family members came to visit this month. One came in 
from Germany and stayed with us 4 nights. A family of four stayed 
two nights, they’re from Silver Spring, MD. The others stayed one 
night and they came in from Tarboro and Maiden, NC. 

From the Presidents desk… 

  

 Spring is about to spring up all around us and you 

know what that means?  We’re about to hold our major 

fundraiser on April 27.  This year’s theme is Matthew 

25 trivia.  I’m not sure it will beat last year’s character 

filled mystery dinner but you can believe there will be 

much information you can walk away with and maybe 

even a prize or two.  I promise you some laughter, good 

food, entertainment and visitation with neighbors and 

friends.   

 

If you are the competitive type there are ways to get a 

jump on some of the trivia answers by 

checking out our website, this newsletter 

and other publications in and around the center.   If 

you do your homework you may be the champion!   

 

Tickets will be on sale soon.   

 

Thanks and see you there! 

Sharon  

 

In Honor of… 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Addie A. Paul, Mrs. Janice Brown and Mrs. Linda Johnston  a dona-
tion was received by Richard and Rebecca Paul. 
Sharon Gause a donation was given by Sharon Baucom. 
Judy, Monica, Toni, and Sherri a donation was given by Sharon Baucom. 
 

Thank you! 

In Memory of… 
 

Mary Elizabeth Bunnell, Ervin James Bunnell, Linda Gail Bunnell, Edna Mae 
Bradshaw and Wendy Lee Gurganious a donation was given by Richard and  
Rebecca Paul. 
Ed Bullock a donation was given by Peggy Jones. 
Admah Lanier a donation was sent in by Albert and Sharon Smith. 
 

Thank you! 

When was the construction finished? What are the requirements 
to stay here? 

Did you know we have a website? 


